
Week of 
Oct. 31 – Nov. 4

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading – We will continue learning ‘heartwords’ this week. 
Heartwords are words that we must learn by heart. This 
week’s words are a, to, and in. There will be 60 words to 
learn by the end of the year. I would suggest starting a 
collection of flashcards at home to practice. 

Our theme this week will be The 3 Little Pigs. We will learn 
to compare and contrast different versions. 

Handwriting – We will continue learning our lowercase 
letters this week with v, w, and t. 

Math – This week we will practicing sorting items by 
different attributes. We will also learn to compare numbers 
using more than and less than. Continue practicing writing 
numbers 0-20 at home. 

Grammar – This week we’ll continue identifying subjects in 
sentences. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences – It was a pleasure meeting 
with each of you at conferences. Thank you for taking time 
to meet with me and taking an active role in your child’s 
education. I am grateful for all your support this year!

Halloween – Your child may wear their Halloween costume 
to school on Monday, as long as it is school appropriate and 
doesn’t distract others too much. The school costume 
parade will be at 2:15 in the gym, followed by our
classroom party. You are more than welcome to attend. 

Important Dates

Oct. 31 – Bookmobile
October Book Logs Due

Halloween Parade, 2:15 pm
Halloween Party, 2:30 pm

Nov. 8 – PTO Meeting, 6:30 p

Nov. 23 – Early Out, 12:50 pm

Nov. 24-28 – No School 

October Book Logs

Don’t forget to return your 
child’s Book-It book log for 
October by Monday. If you 
have not confirmed your 

email on the Book-It 
website, please do so asap. 

You will receive the free
pizza coupon via email 

from this site. 


